
            
Perpetuating the legendary  FALCON GT  

 

 

30TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER 

         ***SAVE THE DATE*** 

***SATURDAY 19TH FEBRUARY 2022*** 

 

On the 11th of February 1992 the inaugural meeting of The Falcon GT 

Club of South Australia (FGTCSA) was held at the Naval Clubrooms on 

Hutt St in the city. 

30 years on, & the club is still very much active & committed to 

‘Perpetuating the Legendary Falcon GT’ whilst providing an enjoyable 

social environment for GT owners & their families. 

To mark this milestone achievement the FGTCSA will host a special  

30TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER at the Hilton Hotel in the city just after 

our birth date. This will be complimentary for all current members & 

partners (adults only please) & will include a dinner & drinks package, 

with a live band & dancing. Accommodation will be available at the 

Hilton at a special rate for those wishing to make it a complete night. 

We are seeking registrations of interest to assist with catering for this 

event. Please advise us by email at admin@gtclubsa.com.au if you are: 

  a. yes, attending with/without a partner 

  b. interested, but not sure yet 

  c. not interested 

Your RSVP by 7th May would be very much appreciated. 

Thank you 

FGTCSA Committee 

 

FALCON GT CLUB OF SOUTH AUSTRALIA INC. 

PO BOX 289 KENT TOWN SA 5071 

www.gtclubsa.com.au 
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